
 

 
 

 
Luxembourg, 5 August 2025 

 
 
 
Circular CAM 07/2025 
 
O/Ref.: JS/119391 
 

Subject: JOINT CONCENTRATED INSPECTION CAMPAIGN ON BALLAST 
WATER MANAGEMENT 

 
To: All Accredited Shipping Managers, ship owners, ship operators, Designated 

Persons Ashore, Masters of Luxembourg flagged ships, Recognised 
Organisations and Flag State Inspectors 

 
 
The present Circular brings to your attention the above-mentioned joint Concentrated 
Inspection Campaign on Ballast Water Management issued by Paris MoU and Tokyo 
MoU, which will be held from 1 September until 30 November 2025. 
 
Additional information can also be found through the following link: 
https://parismou.org/2025/08/joint-concentrated-inspection-campaign-ballast-water-
management 
 
The Commissariat aux affaires maritimes may increase the number and frequency of 
flag state inspections in order to ensure full compliance in this matter. 
 
You are kindly requested to ensure adequate dissemination of this information within 
your company and to the relevant Luxembourg flagged vessels. 
 
 
 

 

 
 

(s) André Hansen 
Government Commissioner 

for maritime affairs 
 

  
 










